

Newsletter December 2024

Romania - Ciumeghiu Delivery of Clothes, etc.

Dear Friends and Supporters!







The picture above shows the arrival of SB Foundation's aid shipment to the Roma village of Ciumeghiu. Our contact person, Ghita Andrasi, now awaits his son Andrei, who works in Brasov. When Andrei is in Ciumeghiu with his family over Christmas, father and son



will distribute clothes, shoes, toys, and household items to Roma families in the village. Earlier this autumn, we arranged for four more Roma families to receive proper doors and good windows for their homes.

## Merry Christmas from SB Foundation via us in the board,

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger

## Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se, Tel:+46702545233
Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 StockholmBoard: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg